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From: Alyse Korn <alysekorn@sbcglobal.net>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Wed, Jun 10, 2009 8:28 PM
Subject: RE: Newhall Ranch Project

California Department of Fish and Game
Newhall Ranch EIRIEIS Comments
Attn: Dennis Bedford

I am a current resident of Santa Clarita and have been since 1990. I
am very concerned about the environmental impact of the 21,0000 unit
Newhall Ranch project. I am for the 120 day extension so that the
experts can have time to check the accuracy of the data.

Alyse Korn
18007 Flynn Drive Unit 526
Santa Carita, CA 91387



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-093-1 June 2010

093. E-mail from Alyse Korn, dated June 10, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities .




